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NOTIFICATION 

 

Call for submissions by the Adaptation Committee on Parties’ capacity gaps 
in accessing adaptation funding 

 
 At its fifteenth meeting, held in Bonn, Germany from 19 to 21 March 2019, the Adaptation 
Committee (AC) agreed to launch a call for submissions from Parties and Non-Party stakeholders on 
Parties’ capacity gaps in accessing adaptation funding, including their experience, successes and 
remaining challenges. 
 
 The AC will utilize the submitted information to prepare an information document on Parties’ 
capacity gaps in accessing adaptation funding and on their successes and challenges in building in-
country capacity. 
 
 To facilitate the elaboration of submissions, the AC has prepared a set of guiding questions and 
has compiled additional support information that are available at the following link:  
https://unfccc.int/topics/adaptation-and-resilience/groups-committees/adaptation-committee/adaptation-
committee-call-for-submissions-on-parties-capacity-gaps-in-accessing-adaptation-funding. 
 
 Parties and observer States can access the portal through the “Submissions from Parties” to 
upload their submission: https://www4.unfccc.int/sites/submissionsstaging/Pages/Home.aspx. 
 
 Parties and observer States are invited to submit their contributions no later than  
Friday, 28 June 2019. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

(signed by) 
 

Olga Pilifosova 
  Manager  

  Adaptation Programme 

 

Distribution:  To Parties and observer States to the United Nations Framework Convention on 
Climate Change through their national focal points and diplomatic missions accredited to the Federal 
Republic of Germany. 


